
CAEAS Meeting Minutes – November 19, 2024 
 
Present: Brenda Hernandez-Acevedo, Lisa Moalem, Tanja Haxhoviq, Andrei Jitianu, Monica 
Duncan, Selena Cruz-Segundo, Sandra Campeanu 
Guest: Marisol Jimenez, Interim Senior Director of Academic Programs 
Next meeting: TBD 
 
The committee met to discuss clarifications received regarding the June 2024 revised Uniform 
Grading Policy, as well as other new policies that were introduced at CUNY Central in the Spring 
of 2024.  The following point was clarified: the LMS Use Policy allows instructors to use Zoom 
for class meetings if Zoom is used through the LMS, and Zoom meeting info and recordings are 
posted in Brightspace.  After a thorough discussion regarding the proper assignment of WU, the 
committee decided that the clarification received was insufficient, and that further clarification 
would be needed.  CAEAS plans to invite Yvette Rosario to attend our next meeting, for further 
discussion regarding the WU grade as well as for further updates regarding the ePermit/F-
repeat policies. 
 
Lastly, CAEAS members approved the graduation lists for Fall 2024 and Winter 2025, pending 
satisfactory completion of required degree requirements. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
S. Campeanu 


